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Greetings in the name of our Lord Jesus Christ!

In John 17:20, Jesus prays for all of us: “I do not ask for these only, but also for those who will

believe in me through their word.” In sending our prayer bulletins to you all, our precious friends

and partners in ministry, while we appreciate your love for us as a family, we also value very much

your prayers for “those who will believe through our word”. This is also our prayer for you all.

Let us share some updates on the various places where we've been serving the Lord, and some
challenges that lie ahead.
 

Mision Beta

The incubator program with Misión Beta is making great
progress. All participants are very active in their

preparation. Some are pastors of small churches desiring to be developed and to plant new
churches. Most of them are planting churches. And a few others are seminary students with a

desire to be involved in church planting. As mentioned in our previous prayer bulletin, we would
also invite you to pray for these pastors with whom we are walking along.

This month, please join us in prayer for Reinaldo Capparelli, pastor of a small church. Reinaldo
and Marina are eager to continue serving the Lord where He might call them. They are praying to
see what is their next place in ministry. Please join us in praying with them for guidance from the
Lord. 
 

Nuevo Avivamiento church
During this winter that is being very cold and taking in consideration that Argentina is going
through a very difficult economic situation, we started a new ministry called “Sopa solidaria”
(Relief soup). We go out with a team on Tuesdays and Thursdays nights to deliver soup, coffee or
tea, and clothes, to the increasing number of homeless in our city. We thus share the love of God
and the good news of our Lord. NGOs estimate there are over 4,000 homeless people only in the
city of Buenos Aires. Please pray for them and for our team in our effort to bless those that we
can reach.
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We will also have all August focusing on evangelism. Please pray with us for those who need to
hear the Gospel. Now that we have set a strategy for assimilation, with the discipleship program
developed last year and the leadership pipeline established this year, we need to focus more and
more outwardly, reaching out those who need to hear the Gospel news. We will start this month,
but we will focus on reaching out our neighbors throughout all year.

 

 
 

 

Family Update

Debbie continues to serve in Sunday School. This past month we celebrated Father's day, so the
kids prepared personalized cups and the teachers added some cookies, while having a fun time!

   
 

In celebration of our birthdays, we could take three days off for winter break. We had a wonderful family
time... but now we are all back in our duties! 

Also, please pray for Guille's upcoming trip in October. He has been invited to speak at a church
conference in Washington DC about the transition from monocultural to multicultural ministry. After


